From: KEITH HOPKINS
Sent: 19 February 2019 11:18
To: Marfleet, Patrick
Subject: 2018/6151/P

Dear Mr. Marfleet;

The planning application at 130 Charing Cross Road has only just come to
my attention. We totally object to the opening hours. Not only is there
piles of rubbish left outside our doors but recently particularly at
weekends there has been loud music which has woken us up at 3 am -
obviously trying to attract the crowd that come from the 'Gay' nightclub
opposite. They eat their kebabs and drink and party until 4 am. We have
lived at the property which is situated above the premises for 52 years and
the area has not improved. We are not in a position to move, but if we
were able to, we would move tomorrow!

Many thanks
Keith Hopkins and Barrie Stace
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